
 Western Avenue, Seaton Delaval,  

Whitley Bay, Tyne & Wear, NE25 0EP.  

Telephone: 0191 237 1239. 

E-mail: Admin@seatondelaval.northumberland.sch.uk 
 

Headteacher Mr. O. Flitcroft. GDNSM, PGCE, NPQH, PQSI 

28th November 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

A huge thank you for your support for the Samaritan’s Purse Appeal, the Poppy Appeal which we collected 

£138.24 and £175.27 for Children in Need.  Well Done. 

 

Friday 1st December 2017 is our Christmas Fair starting at 3.15pm.  There will be a variety of stalls including 

Forever Living and Bath Bombs as well as old favourites such as the bottle tombola, chocolate tombola, 

tombola, raffle and Santa’s Grotto.   Each class will also have a stall to sell items which the children have 

made. Hot Dogs will also be on sale. 

 

Christmas lunch is Thursday 7th December, if you have not ordered a lunch then you will have to provide your 

child with a packed lunch. 

 

Christmas Concerts – Tuesday 12th December 9.15am (am Nursery/Reception) performance for all the family. 

Wednesday 13th December 1.15pm (pm Nursery/Reception, KS1 & KS2) performance for all the family. 

Thursday 14th December 1.15pm (pm Nursery/Reception, KS & KS2) performance for adults only. 

Entry to the Christmas concerts is by ticket only. Tickets are now on sale but are selling fast.  TWO TICKETS PER 

FAMILY.  Tickets are 50p each. 

 

Christmas parties this year are as follows: 

Nursery am & pm – Monday 18th December 2017 at 9am. Nursery will be closed in the afternoon. 

Reception Red & Purple – Monday 18th December 2017 at 1pm 

Years 1, 1/2 & 2 – Tuesday 19th December 2017 at 1pm 

Years 3 & 4 – Thursday 21st December  2017 at 1pm. 

 

On Wednesday 20th December 2017 children can come to school wearing a Christmas Jumper if they want 

to, this is entirely optional.  Other than jumpers it is school uniform as normal. 

 

May I please remind you that if someone other than yourself is collecting your child from school you MUST 

inform the school office even if that person has collected your child previously.  If your child attends After 

School Club please inform the school office which days they are attending as this saves any confusion at the 

end of the day. 

 

School closes on Friday 22nd December 2017 at normal time, 3pm for Reception to Year 4 and 3.15pm for 

afternoon nursery.  School re-opens again on Tuesday 9th January 2018.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

O. Flitcroft 

Headteacher 

 

 

 


